
' ST. THOMAS ARMENIAN CHURCH - TENAFLY, N. J. 

MEMORIAL COMMITTEE REPORT - 1969 

Balance as of Jan. 1, 1969 
Additional Donations (Jan. 1 - July 9) 

Disbursements: (Jan. 1 to July 9) 
Paid for Candle Stands; Eternal Lights, 
Pullies, Carillons; Votive candle stands; 
Plaques, Baptismal Font, Chimes 

Balance - July 7 in Bank 

ACCOUNT CLOS3D July 7, 1969 

$ 

$ 839.77 
4,401.99 

5,241.76 
5,140.00 

On July 7 the l~morial Committee closed its bank account and 
forwarded the balance of $101.76 to the Church treasurer. This was done 
by mutual agreement between the Parish Council and the Memorial Committee. 

The Memorial Committee Will continue t~ function under the direction 
of the Parish Council. Only because of unforeseen problems, pl~ques are 
not as yet installed on our stained glass. 

Plans are under way to list all the godfathers of our church 
and all memorial donors in the foyer. 

There are still worthy memorials available and we invite those 
who wish to purohase a living memorial to do so by contacting the 
members listed below. 

Vahan Najarian - Chairman 
Stephen C. Ananian 
Nazar Nazarian 
Rupen Saddler 

~ffiNIAN CHURCHES SPORTS ASSOCIATION 
St. Thomas continues membership in the Metropolitan New Y~rk-New 

Jersey Sports £ssociation. We are represented by Jack Tatarian, Dick 
Kabobjian and Vahan Zarifian. During the season, there is a basketball 
game every Sunday. At the end of the season we have an annual all star 
tournament. 

In 1969 we attended the track and field meet in Long Island at which there 
were participants from all the churches. This is an annual activity of 

the association. 

The purpose of the association is to bring the hrmenian youth together and 
create better relations among all the Armenian churches of this metropolitan 
area. 
We urgently bring to your attention the need for more parental participa­
tion and involvement. 
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